
MESSAGE FROM SHIBA FIRE STATION 

Cruise Ship Symphony Moderna Will See a Fire Drill!  

The Shiba Fire Station is going to start a fire drill at 9:30 

a.m. on March 2 (Fri.) , 2018 for the Spring Fire Prevention 

Campaign at the Hinode Pier Hinodesanbashi water bus 

depot (2-7-104, Kaigan, Minato-ku). 

Under the scenario of a smoking room fire on the 4th floor 

of Symphony Moderna, a private fire brigade will conduct  

firefighting and evacuation.  The drill will be climaxed by 

 the fire station firefighters and volunteer firefighters 

performing simultaneous water shooting. 

You can get impressed for free!  Come and see us! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 ※Fire Drill in 2017 


